
                                     
                                     

             
                                     
                                 
 
                               

                       
                                   

               

           
 

 

IESO Engagement

From: Peter 
Sent: June 11, 2021 1:51 PM 
To: IESO Engagement
Cc: Stan Cho; Doug Ford;
Subject: Feedback on Gas PhaseOut Impact assessment 

As a grandparent, I represent the “everyday” citizen of Ontario, a voter, taxpayer and most importantly a caregiver that 
is concerned that every day there is more evidence that our children’s health, well‐being, and future existence is being 
directly and seriously impacted by climate change. 
It’s clear on all counts that phasing out gas and transitioning to renewable energy would have multiple short and long‐
term benefits to the health and well‐being of Ontarians; ramping up gas‐plant production would have the opposite 
effect. 
IESO’s assessment must consider the social and environmental costs and benefits along with the immediate and long‐
term costs in terms of dollars and cents for producers and consumers. 
History of phasing out coal‐fired plants has had a significant positive impact on our environment and our health. 

Please do what matters for our next generations! 

Stay Safe & Healthy, Peter Wilkins 
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